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Re: Housing in Ratagan, 

Gareth.morgan@lochalsh.uk 

Dear Gareth, 

We have heard about the ambition to develop an area in Ratagan for housing, business and 
tourism, proposed by the Kyle and Lochalsh Community Development Trust.  

We would like to add our voice of support for this impressive project. In respect of the school 
population, with a roll of only ten pupils this year, some new housing in our school-catchment 
area would be hugely beneficial to the school. We would welcome new housing and additional 
children for our school.  

With proposed community gardening included in the project, our pupils would benefit from 
partnership with local growers, building knowledge and developing interest in food production 
and influencing pupils to the aspiration of the Scottish Government to become a good food 
nation.  

We commend the Kyle & Lochalsh Community Trust for their proposal and offer our full support. 

Kind regards, 

Nicole MacRae (Chairperson) 

Loch Duich Parent Council 
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